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GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL GRANTS, SUPPORTING LOCAL INITIATIVES 

 

Members of Godalming Town Council unanimously agreed to support the Godalming Museum 

Trust with a grant of £4,000 from the Council’s General Grant Fund. The grant, which was 

considered by the Council’s Policy & Management Committee, will help meet the cost of re-

opening the Museum from lockdown, encouraging more people to engage with and enjoy 

Godalming’s superb Museum and local heritage and commemorating the Museum’s centenary 

year.  

 

At the same meeting Councillors also awarded the Godalming Climate Forum £500.00 from the 

Council’s Community Grants Fund to help meet the costs of an online Climate Engagement Event 

‘Taking Stock’ taking place on 20 February. Details of the event can be found at https://godalming-

tc.gov.uk/godalming-climate-forum/  

 

Godalming Town Council has a range of grant funds available and during the current financial year 

has awarded £62,774 to support local charities, community organisations and carbon reduction 

initiatives. For the next financial year starting in April, the Council has set aside a total of £70,000 

to support its local grant schemes.  

 

If you have a project and wish to apply for Town Council funding, please visit the website 

https://godalming-tc.gov.uk/grants/ to check for criteria and how to apply. 
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